
Franklin Disability Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

June 1, 2017 

Present: Mary O’Neill, Chairman; Martha Murray; Mike Furilla; Lorraine 

McLaughlin 

Absent: Gus Brown, ADA Coordinator; Deb Bean, Clerk; Karen Gordon, Vice-

Chairman 

Minutes were not available at the time of the meeting 

Old Business: 

Rockland Trust, corporate office: Did not reply to letter from Deb Bean requesting 

that the entrance to the Franklin branch be made accessible. 

Mary sent them a follow up letter, copied to Gus Brown and she will send a copy 

to the Mass. Office on Disability in Boston. 

Guide to accessible restaurants in Franklin: Randy presented a prototype. 

Commission members voted unanimously in favor of putting this guide together. 

Meeting with Lisa Audette from Franklin Housing Authority: Lisa has not been 

able to attend a Commission meeting. Member representatives will attempt to 

meet with her at her convenience. 

Accessible Swing: To be placed at Fletcher’s field. Still waiting to hear from Ryan 

Jette when this can happen. 

New Business: 

Meeting schedule: Commission members voted unanimously to hold meetings in 

July and August, 2017. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Lorraine McLaughlin 

 

 


